
 

Youlgrave All Saints CofE (VA) Primary School 

Public consultation on Admissions policy for 2025 

onwards. 

 

The Department for Education’s statutory School Admissions Code 

required admission authorities to publicly consult on school admission 

arrangements at least once every seven years or where a significant 

change to the arrangements are to be implemented.   

In the case of Youlgrave All Saints Primary School, the admission 

authority is the school’s governing body.  The last public consultation 

took place in 2019, some four years ago, however, we are proposing a  

major change to our arrangements and are, therefore, conducting a 

consultation for admissions commencing September 2025.   

The proposed changes to our policy are: 

 The removal of faith-based criteria when allocating places if the 

school is oversubscribed as recommended by the Diocese. 

 Minor clarifications within the text. 

The consultation will last six weeks from 1 December 2023 to 11 January 

2024.  If you would like to comment, please send them in writing to: 

The Chair of Governors 

Youlgrave All Saints Primary School 

Alport Lane 

Youlgrave  

Derbyshire 

DE45 1WN 

 

Or by email to: enquiries@youlgrave-allsaints.derbyshire.sch.uk and 

mark it for the attention of The Chair of Governors. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office in the first 

instance either on the above email address or via telephone on 01629 

636289. 
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